
 
 

 
 
 
 

DISCLOSURE OF FINANCIAL INTEREST  
 
 

Dear Patient: 

As part of your care at the New Jersey Urology, LLC (NJU) you are being seen by one of our Radiation 
Oncologists for a consultation to evaluate the full range of appropriate treatment options for you, 
including active surveillance.  One option our Radiation Oncologist will consider is whether you are an 
appropriate candidate for image-guided, intensity-modulated radiation therapy (IG-IMRT).   

The purpose of this Disclosure Notice is to inform you that the New Jersey Urology, LLC owns and 
operates NJU Cancer Treatment Centers.  The Centers are part of our medical practice, and it is licensed 
to operate IG-IMRT equipment.  The Urologists who are the owners of NJU have a financial interest in 
the medical practice, including the Center and the IG-MRT equipment. 

You may, of course, seek treatment at a health care service provider of your own choice.  You will not 
be treated differently should you choose an alternative treatment center. 
 
Please feel free to ask your physician any questions you might have about his or her recommendations 
for treatment options.  Please know that we will respect your choice of treatment, including where you 
choose to have treatment, and we will always act in your best medical interests.  
 
By signing this disclosure you or your legal representative, acknowledge that you have been informed of 
the financial interests of the practitioners in this office.   

Understood and agreed: 

Patient or Legal Representative  
Signature: 
 
___________________________________ 

 
Witness: 
 
___________________________________ 

 

Printed Name: 
 
___________________________________ 

 

Printed Name: 
 
___________________________________ 

 

 
Date: 
___________________________, 20_____  
 

 

 
Date: 
___________________________, 20_____  
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